
From: Mike Gleason  
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2008 11:53 AM 

To: Jonathan Harris 
Cc: Shawn Newsom; Robert Chapman 

Subject: Bid Award 

 
Jonathan, per our meeting with Bob and Patrick, I have gone over the reports again. As you noted, 
Barcodes Inc. only bid for the software, and no hardware. Thus removing them from the bid process, 
due to the criteria asked for in the bid process. Also the second bid, Copsync  Inc. stated that they would 
provide a laptop computer, instead of the handheld device asked for in the bid process. A laptop is not 
practical in the application in which we intend to use the device. Therefore they also did not meet the 
criteria as set forth in the bid process. The third bidder was Brazos Technology who does meet the 
criteria as set forth in the bid process, The Williamson County Sheriff’s Office recommends the bid be 
awarded to Brazos Technology. 
 


